
Driffield Junior School 

 

 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents 

On Tuesday 26th November, our year 3 children will be walking around Driffield in groups to 

develop their geography and map reading skills. We will be visiting Driffield’s ‘top spots’ on 

this day including North End Park and Kingsmill. This term, our aim is to make a guide book 

for Driffield.  
 

As part of our trip, we will be having a short induction at the Driffield Library. If you would 

like your child to be registered at the Driffield Library in order to borrow books in the future, 

please complete the form on the hard copy letter which your child has brought home and 

bring it back to the DJS school office by Thursday 21st November.  

 

We ask that your child comes to school on this day with the following:  

 school uniform  
 thick, waterproof coat 
 old trainers or wellies 
 hat and gloves 
 vegetable or fruit snack  
 water bottle  
 school bag (to carry things around in) 

 

The timings are as follows: 3G & 3W am, 3S & 3A pm.  

 

If you are able to help on the trip by walking around with us and helping children with their 

maps, please can you let your child’s class teacher know?  

 

 
Many thanks  

Mr S Addy  

Year 3 leader  


